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Dear Sir, 

My ﻿IP ref. 20023392

I write as a Friston resident in relation to both SPR development proposals.

Having closely followed the Examination, I write to strongly object to the land- based elements of both
proposals.

From the fragilities at the Thorpeness landfall, long cable corridors that will devastate natural habitats and rural
landscape, through to industrial scale development at Friston,
you are being asked to accept vague assurances from SPR that “ all will be ok once we are given DCO approval
and get into detailed planning”.

Increasing the flood risk in Friston is just one example of this.

This is just not acceptable. Too much is at stake. And SPR must not be allowed to accelerate their development
timeline just to avoid BEIS review

All this whilst alternate brown field site options are available ( yet remain unconsidered in any meaningful way
). And such is particularly relevant to your wider, cumulative impact considerations, given the NGV plans for
the two inter- connectors.

Your process and review has been thorough - or at least as thorough as SPR has allowed. But you will be able to
take a wider view and that surely will lead you to rejecting the land-based part of both these DCO proposals and
direct the Applicant to seek an alternative.

Thank you.

Alan R Gooderham




